From: Eason, Mark <mdeason@bvua.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 11:56 AM
To: Executive Secretariat
Subject: New Fiduciary Rules for Brokers - IRA Investor - Cannot invest my money in what I want

to invest in to limit my risk

The new fiduciary rules are not in my best interest.

| was trying to invest in an IRA. My broker could not invest my money the way | wanted it to be invested. | wanted to
invest these funds in a short-term bond fund in order to protect these funds from a potential stock market correction. |
am forced to allocate some of my money in the stock market. |did not want my funds exposed to the stock market.

Please reconsider these rules.

Mark Eason 276-492-3856






